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Off the top of my head I would say it depends on what is in the Agreement. 

I am minded that we will make it a condition of the Minute of Variation for Carlisle. 

I will certainly be referring to it in the Explanatory Note. 

Jo and I have reached the stage in our drafting where the Carlisle Team are looking at the Terms for consistency I 
have told Jo that I will draft tonight what I think some refer to as step-in and interface of the On-street. In addition 

to that and the disclosure of Agreements I will also draft a requirement for re-approval of lnfraco Representative 
and Key Personnle and a requirement that none other than approved Key Personnel will be authorised to act in a 

superintendence position. 

By the way- a solid performance by the Chairman and Richard today- they beat Darcy & Wakeford about the head 

about everything other than what this chap Jack Daniels does - will bring you up-to-speed when we speak tomorrow 

evening. 

Would like you to take a look at the Clause 60 RTN - Jo and I debated the words in places. Richard wants to get it 

away. 

Tony 
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Subject: SDS agreement 

Given Darcy's open admission today that there is an agreement between SOS and BB, is this (or their failure to 

disclose it) a suitable subject for an RTN? 

Richard Jeffrey 
Chief Executive 

Edinburgh Trams 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5HO 

Tel: (+44) (0) 
Email: richard.ieffrey@tie.ltd.uk 
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